
       
 
 
Beginning in early May, we will be moving from cartons to bundles for all corn brooms. This change will 
be made on an individual basis as old stock depletes. The brooms will remain the same great quality. 
This is simply a change to provide more ecofriendly packaging and also avoid a price increase due to the 
continued high cost of broomcorn. Cartons will still be available to the customer at 50¢ extra per broom 
for a pack of 12, or 70¢ per broom for a pack of 6. Brooms that are currently packed in cartons of 6 will 
now be bundled in packs of 6, and the item number will stay the same. The only exception is the 
Kleenette Broom 2104-6, which will still be packed in a carton. Brooms that are currently packed in 
cartons of 12 will now be bundled in packs of 6, and the item number will change to reflect this. See the 
affected products below. 
 

Broom 
Old 
Item # 

New 
Item # Price 

Old 
Pack  

New 
Pack 

Janitor Deluxe Corn Broom 6107 6107-6 Stays the same 12 6 

Warehouse Black Corn/Rattan Broom 6115 6115-6 Stays the same 12 6 

Warehouse Corn/Rattan Broom 6117 6117-6 Stays the same 12 6 

Warehouse Black Corn Broom 6119 6119-6 Stays the same 12 6 

Warehouse Corn Broom 6122 6122-6 Stays the same 12 6 

MaxiRough® Janitor Plastic Broom 6214 6214-6 Stays the same 12 6 

 
Please reach out to your sales representative with any questions or concerns. 
 


